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Dear Pine Road Families,

The Lower Moreland Township School District is proud to support families in need this holiday
season through our annual Thanksgiving Food Drive, which will be held November 1st - November
16th.

All items are being collected to support families in our community who are experiencing hardships
this season. We are asking each grade to bring in different items so that we can provide families with
a complete Thanksgiving meal basket and care package. Donations are designated by grade level
below. Students may bring in donations and drop them off in the collection box located in their grade
level’s hallway.

Kindergarten
Boxed/Bagged Stuffing Mix

and Cranberry Sauce

Grade 3
Canned Vegetables

(corn, green beans, yams)

Grade 1
Pie Fixings: canned pumpkin, canned pie

filling, pie crust mix/pie crusts, evaporated milk

Grade 4
Canned Fruits

(Mixed Fruit, Fruit Cocktail, Peaches)

Grade 2
Bread and Biscuit mixes

Grade 5
Cans and packets of Gravy
and Instant Mashed Potatoes

If your family is interested in another holiday giving opportunity, please consider donating a Target
or WalMart gift card. These gift cards will support families within our Lower Moreland community
during the upcoming holiday season. Any gift card donations can be directed to your child’s grade
level school counselor. Please contact us with any questions:

● Mrs. Shannon Dallahan, School Counselor for K/2/4 Grades; sdallahan@lmtsd.org
● Ms. Christina Harris, School Counselor for 1/3/5 Grades; charris@lmtsd.org

We thank you in advance for your generosity this holiday season!
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